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Comments on ARC 
 
 
IME department views on the Interim Report of ARC are as below. 
 

1. The Institute must introduce the BTech-MBA dual degree. 
 

   2. In order to provide wider options to students, the department is 
      contemplating a course on 'Introduction to Management'; details 
      will be worked out later. 
 
   3. The minimum attendance requirement of 80 % is not necessary. The 
      department feels that there are other mechanisms, such as quizzes 
      and in-class discussions and presentations to ensure attendance. 
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